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Hello, 
    I am writing to ask for support of this ordinance. Trees are a vital part of a health, livable
city. Increasing green space decreases airborne pollution, decreases summer temperatures,
increases water retention, and also helps to calm traffic when said trees are near the sides of
roads. It is crucial that we start protecting some of our most valuable natural resources as we
enter a time of climate change. 

Please do the right thing. 

-- 
Sincerely,
Joshua Holt
KC resident and active voter

“You should sit in meditation for twenty minutes everyday - unless you're too busy; then you
should sit for an hour.” - Sukhraj S. Dhillon
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